
Commissioners: South Hopkins Water District 
Robert Tucker, Chairman 
Deborah Duncan 
Roy McGregor 

June 24, 2019 

Ms. Gwen Pinson 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2019-00204 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

Phone 270-797-5760 
Fax 270-797-3800 

129 S. Main St. P. 0. Box 487 
Dawson Springs, KY 42408 RECEfVEC1 

JUN 2 7 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

It has come to my attention that the amount of the total gallons sold line of South 
Hopkins Water District Purchased Water Adjustment form was filled in incorrectly. The 
number reads 413,836,970. The correct number should read 284,244,942. I do apologize 
for making this mistake. Please contact the office with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Office Manager 
South Hopkins Water District 

South Hopkins Water District is an equal opportunity provider and employer 




